
3rd Grade Newsletter
Week of September 8th-September 11th

Cheetah Parents,

Starting Tuesday, September 8th from 5-6:00 pm
Cheatham will host a weekly, PARENT SUPPORT 
CENTER. Providing parents on-site training in 
navigating the digital platform in order to 
support their child at home during distance 
learning. If you decide to attend bring a mask and 
your child’s chromebook. 

 Progress reports have been sent out via email. If 
you did not receive your child’s report card email 
your child’s teacher.  

This week we will be completing make-ups for 
NWEA Map Fluency testing. If your child did not 
take their fluency test on friday they will need to 
complete it this week.
                                                 
                                                   Thank you,

-3rd Grade Team
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Act as if what you do makes a 

difference, it does!


